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Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome back after a very quick February half term. We hope that you all managed to 

have a nice time despite not being able to go anywhere. We all enjoyed our week off 

and are now ready for Spring! Hopefully, it will soon make an appearance…… 

Welcome to Delilah, Amelia, and Ayden. 

During half term, Ryan (Alice’s dad) built us a fantastic climbing frame. Most of the 

children have been playing on it and are building up their confidence and stamina to be 

able to get on by themselves. Thanks again Ryan! 

                   

We have now started to supply fruit for your child (except on Fridays) so that they have a choice and lots of 

variety. A couple of families have said that they are able to provide fruit regularly (approx. £5 worth) which will 

help with our budget. Please let us know if you are also able to do this. We can then arrange a rota system for 

everyone. 

 

Its World Book Day on Thursday 4th March. It would be lovely if your child came dressed up as their favourite 

character. We will spend the week looking at our favourite books in the setting and linking them to activities. The 

children won’t be able to bring their own books in this year, but we have plenty to look at. 

 

Red Nose Day is on Friday 19th March and the theme is Carnival so during the whole week the children can come 

in their brightest clothes and we will have lots of fun activities to do. Please make your donations to Red Nose 

Day online. 

 

Easter Holiday Club – please let us know as soon as possible if you are interested. We will need 8 children for the 

club to go ahead. The dates are Tuesday 6th – Thursday 8th April, 8am – 4pm. Playgroup children only this time, 

but…… 
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Summer Holiday Club  We would like to run a ‘4 weeks of fun” holiday club for all children up to the age 

of 11 (if allowed) We really believe that children need to be able to play with friends, make new friends, 

have time to just play and relax. Hopefully, the sun will shine every day and we will make some amazing memories.  

We are looking at funding to enable us to make the cost of the club accessible to all so if your workplace fund 

charities please let us know. 

 

The dates will be: 

Tuesday 13th July - Thursday 15th July 

Tuesday 20th July - Thursday 22nd July 

Tuesday 27th July – Thursday 29th July 

Tuesday 3rd August - Thursday 5th August 

The times will be 8am – 4pm every day. Please register your interest as soon as possible. Again, we will need a 

certain number of children to make this happen. 

 

We have so much to look forward to 

 

Sam, Becky, Jo, Vanessa, Kelly, Amanda, and Megan. 

 

 

Dates for your Diary: 

• World Book Day 4th March 

• Mother’s Day 14th March 

• Red Nose Day Friday 19th March 

• Easter Holidays 29th March – 9th April 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

Connect with us: 

leader@beltonplaygroup.co.uk 

WWW. www.beltonplaygroup.co.uk 

Like our facebook page 

Support us when you shop online: 

 

 

mailto:leader@beltonplaygroup.co.uk
http://www.beltonplaygroup.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Belton-Pre-School-Playgroup/195782363806813
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/beltonpresch/
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1040441-0

